
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

Multicultural Week- Monday 26th March- Thursday 30th March 2018 

We are pleased to tell you that we will be holding a Multicultural Week to celebrate and promote an 

understanding of our diverse community at Meadgate.  This year we have chosen to focus on the 

continent of Asia. The week will provide the children with an opportunity to share and learn about 

the various cultural traditions of Asia through stories, music, dance, food and much more! There will 

be the opportunity to take part in an exciting timetable of professional workshops including 

Bollywood dancing and karate. 

To help the school fund the week’s events, a voluntary contribution of £4.00 per child would be 

gratefully received. Please make payment through the school’s online payment system. 

We know this will be an enriching, educational experience that all the children will remember and 

enjoy!  

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

Meadgate Teachers 

 

 

 


